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To whom it may concern,   

I am a recent graduate student from University College Dublin with a Masters in Common Law.  

I am seeking the opportunity as an intern within your Summer Internship Programme 2020. I am keen 

to highlight my interest and suitability for the position.  

I hold an undergraduate in Politics and History as well as a Masters in Common Law. My 

undergraduate degree of Politics and History has given me numerous transferable skills such as critical 

analysis, and developing my ability to form concise and coherent arguments.   

My Masters in Law has given me the opportunity to analyse the law and gain skills of legal 

qualitative research. I have also sat and successfully passed six Fe1 exams to date on first attempt. The 

achievement of successfully sitting these exams whilst still completing my Masters challenged me but 

also allowed me to effectively and efficiently balance my academic commitments. I am currently 

completing my remaining two Fe1 exams this March.  

I feel I am a great fit for the ByrneWallace Internship as I am a driven, hard-working and diligent 

individual and I will put in all my effort to get the most out of any opportunity given to me. I have 

consistently maintained paid employment in parallel with my academic career from the leaving 

certificate to present day. Additionally, I have successfully upheld an Honours 2.1 qualification in both 

my undergraduate and Masters.  

ByrneWallace stood out to me as I have personally dealt with the firm in a few property 

transactions during my experience as paralegal. I came away with an extremely positive impression and 

knew it was a firm I would love to work for.  

I have enclosed my CV. I look forward to hearing from you and do not hesitate to let me know 

if you require anything else as part of my application.  

  

Yours sincerely,  

  

 

Seonadh Twomey   


